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BY E-MAIL 
Kelly.grieves@aturapower.com 

May 23, 2023      
 
Kelly Grieves 
Atura Power 
1415 Joshuas Creek Drive, Unit 101 
Oakville, ON L6H 7G4 
 
Dear Ms. Grieves: 
 
Re: Atura H2 L.P. 
 Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

OEB File No. EB-2023-0114 
  
On March 24, 2023, Atura H2 L.P. filed a notice of proposal under section 81 of the 
Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (OEB Act). 
 
The notice was filed with respect to the intention of Atura H2 L.P. to construct a 
distribution system in Ontario.  
 
This letter is to inform you that, having considered the criteria under section 82 of the 
OEB Act, the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of the proposal. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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